
REPORT :  

                                VERNACULAR VOICES CLUB - MOU PROGRAM 

The Vernacular Voices Club, LFDC organized a Cultural Exchange Program - ‘Unity in 

Diversity’ in collaboration with Sonapur College, Sonapur, Assam, in the Montfort Hall on 

September 23, 2023. The objective of the event is to promote understanding and provide 

exposure to diverse cultural customs to the students of Little Flower and Sonapur College. 

The event featured a spectacular array of cultural performances, including traditional 

dances, songs, and drama, and also provided valuable insights about the culture and 

language through PPT presentations. This event  was a resounding success, as it helped the 

students have a holistic view of Indian heritage. 

 

 

 

Prayer and Prayer Song by Little Flower Students 

 

Students of Sonapur College giving presentations about Assamese and Hindi Language.

 

 

 

 

 



PPT presentations about various languages by Little Flower Students 

 

 

 Skit performance in Hindi language by Little Flower Students. 

 

Telugu folk dance performance by Little Flower Students 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


